The Rev. Michael Bruce Chiddingfold Rectory, Surrey, England

15.1.61

Dear Rev. Bruce,

Thank you very much for your last letter which I got here only some days ago. I am working at the contribution you have asked me, but it is far from being ready! As you can imagine there are always lots of things asking our attention in the lay apostolate and it is sometimes very difficult to find a quiet time to think things over and to write them down. Still, I am most happy with that opportunity to write about such a fascinating matter and to enter into some extent inv a dialogue with the outstanding people you have invited to contribute.

As you can see, I am now at the Tiltenberg and I will stay here for the time being. Please, adress all letters for me here. Any time you will come in that part of the world I will be very happy to meet you personally. Fundação Cuidar o Futuro

I hope to have something written around Easter, but I promise to keep you informed how it is going.

hough very late, I wish you a good new Year, with great blessings from the Lord for you and for all your work.

Yours sincerely in Christ,

